
I, Steve Sandberg, am the landlord/owner of ground that Marcus Sandberg leases from me.  I have watched 

my son develop a passion for farming at such a young age and put all my trust into him farming my land. He is 

getting married in a few weeks and his soon to be wife has a background in farming and precision agriculture 

technology practices. I think the upgrades of new monitors will not only benefit Marc and Halley but also me.  

Having new technology in their tractors will hopefully save me money, through variable rate technology 

influencing lower fertilizer, seed and electricity costs on our share crop situation. 

The team work between Marc and Halley is so strong and the two working together full time will result in 

more sustainable practices being utilized because they both have such a strong background and education with 

benefits of conservation agriculture practices. The change in technology on their operation will not have an 

increase on our rental agreement so I am aware and understand how new technology can benefit me. I am excited 

to see how they grow their operation and to do this, they need better upgrades with new tractor monitors. 

 

 


